From: <u>Markman Ellis</u>

To: <u>M&CP - Licensing</u>

Subject: Objection to Licensing Application by Go-Puff for 171-176 Aldersgate St, EC1A 4HT

Date: 11 April 2022 23:50:19

THIS IS AN EXTERNAL EMAIL

Dear Licensing authorities at the City of London

I would like to object to the following licensing application.

Application for a premises licence

Notice is hereby given that: Fancy Delivery UK Limited Has applied to the City of London on: 25 March 2022

In respect of: Gopuff

Premises Address: 171-176 Aldersgate Street, Barbican EC1A 4HT

Ward: Farringdon Within

I am a resident of the Barbican, in Thomas More House, directly overlooking this site on Aldersgate Street. I believe this change of use (from a quiet restaurant) to a delivery company, is a public nuisance. I especially note that a 24-hour operation could be noisy at night, as the delivery operatives hang around waiting for their orders. This is also a busy road during the day, and this could not only be disruptive to pedestrians during the day, but also dangerous to the delivery operatives.

Yours sincerely
Professor Markman Ellis

Thomas More House, Barbican, London EC2Y